
 
 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
309 Rock Canyon Road 

Elephant Butte, NM 87935 
Saturday, July 26, 2025 

 

A potential quorum of the City of Elephant Butte City Council 
may occur as members may attend the Open House for the 
Elephant Butte Fire Department at 309 Rock Canyon Road, 
Elephant Butte, Sierra County New Mexico on Saturday, July 26, 
2025. No public business will be discussed, and no action will be 
taken. 
 
Lindsey Cobleigh-City Clerk 
Posted: July 17, 2025  
 

 

 


